
 

NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED HEARING 
 

The tentative hearing adopting a millage rate and budget on 
September 3, 2019, for the City of Belle Isle is being rescheduled 

due to Hurricane Dorian. 
 

A rescheduled tentative budget hearing will be held on: 
 

Thursday, September 12, 2019 
6:30 PM at 

Belle Isle City Hall – 1600 Nela Avenue, Belle Isle, FL 32809 
 

 


